
PHOTOGRAPHER & VIDEOGRAPHER GUIDELINES 

(please read over and give this to photographer & videographer) 
  

 

Remember the church is a sacred space and everyone involved in the ceremony should have a respectful 
manner and not distract from the ceremony itself. 

 

 To facilitate your role in the wedding, St. Catherine of Siena Catholic Church asks you to follow the 
guidelines listed below: 

 A maximum of two still photographers and one videographer are permitted inside the church. 

 

 NO photographer is allowed in our church before or after the ceremony.  You are free to take photos of 
the wedding party outside of the church before the ceremony (time permitting) and 30 minutes 
following the wedding.  Please be considerate of the wedding that may follow yours. 

 

 Flash photography is prohibited at all times in the church. 

 

 During the ceremony, all still photos must be taken from the two side aisles and/or back.  Please do not 
go any closer to altar than the third row of pews and do not move up and down center aisle or sit in 
pews. 

 

 One video camera may be placed behind the baptismal font.  Video camera may not use a spotlight.  
One video camera and one videographer only. 

 

 No additional video cameras can be used or “manned” in any pew, chair, sacristy, aisle. 

  

 


